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WILSON

WARFARIN & PROLIN

RAT & MOUSE KILLER PELLETS

BACON & CHEESE FLAVOURED

DOMESTIC

REG. NO. 8676 P.C.P. ACT

GUARANTEE:

Warfarin.......................... 0.025%
Sulfaquinoxaline.................. 0.025%

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

500 g

WILSON LABORATORIES INC.
DUNDAS, ONTARIO  L9H 3H3

Wilson's Bacon & Cheese Flavoured Warfarin & Prolin contains an
anticoagulant chemical that reduces the clotting ability of the
blood, PLUS Sulfaquinoxaline which inhibits the production of
Vitamin K, a natural antidote to Warfarin.  Wilson's Warfarin &
Prolin is more effective against hard-to-kill rats and mice. 
After several feedings they die from fatal hemorrhage.

DIRECTIONS:  Place 250g to 500g bait feeding stations in
locations frequented by rats and mice, near rat holes, runways or
burrows; or against walls or in corners where mice are seen.

Protect from children, pets and livestock by means of bait boxes
such as inverted box with 5 cm cut-out holes, large can with both
ends removed, drain tile, board leaning against wall, etc.

Replenish as needed to ensure continuous supply of fresh bait for
12 to 14 days or until complete lack of feeding is noted.  A



shallow container of drinking water encourages consumption of
bait.

PRECAUTION:  Protect children, pets, domestic animals and fowl
from bait.

FIRST AID:  If swallowed cause vomiting until fluid is clear. 
Call a doctor in case of accident.

TOXICOLOGY:  Blood transfusions combined with intravenous
injections and oral doses of Vitamin K are indicated.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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